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FRC APPOINTS BOARD MEMBER TO THE AUASB

30 March 2020

The Financial Reporting Council (FRC) today announced the appointment of a member of the
Auditingand Assurance Standards Board (AUASB).

Appointment to the AUASB:

e Mr Andrew Porter, Chief Financial Officer, Australian Foundation Investment
Company.

Mr Porter is an experienced CFO in the financial services industry and is currently CFO of
Australian Foundation Investment Company Limited (AFIC), Australia's largest Listed
Investment Company.

Mr Porter is also Immediate Past Chair of the Group of 100, a body thatrepresents
Australia's leading finance professionals.

Mr Porter will bring a wealth of experience to the AUASB, particularly bringingthe
perspective of a financial report preparer.

Mr Porter has been appointed to the AUASB on a part-time basis commencing from
1 July 2020. His term will expire on 31 December 2022.
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